Fifth Grade Fridge Facts

November 29 - December 3, 2010


	Mrs. Crawford
Math- We will begin Chapter 5, Data, Graphs and Probability. This will be a fun chapter for the students.  We will move through this chapter quickly because most of these skills are just a review.  This chapter should be completed by Christmas break.  Students should keep all their daily work in their notebook.  DOM Test this Friday.
Social Studies- We will begin a new chapter this week, Chapter 5 - New England Colonies. This is a very short chapter, so I believe we will be able to have our test next week.  Watch the agenda and next week’s newsletter for updated information.  Remember students should keep all daily work in their notebook.
Language – In grammar this week, we will continue to focus on verbs. We will review Wednesday and have a Verb test on Friday. DOL Test Friday.
Spelling- Creative Spelling due Thursday. Spelling Test on Friday.

	Mrs. Dunnavant
Reading- We will continue reading The Voyage of the Dawn Treader by C. S. Lewis this week. Students will not be tested on this book. We will also be reading the story Wings for the King in the reading textbook. The vocabulary words this week are admiringly, permit, scoundrel, subject, and worthless. Open-Book test on Wednesday.  Don’t forget to keep earning AR points for bonus points on the Benchmark Test! No Functional Reading Homework this week. 
Science- We will continue our Microworlds unit this week by studying cells. Students have been assigned an at home Cell Project- due Dec. 14. Please see the project sheet for details. The Microworlds Unit Test is scheduled for Dec. 15. Students should study their science notebooks nightly. 
Language- We will continue reviewing grammar skills this week. DOL Test Friday.
Spelling- Creative Spelling due Thurs. Spelling Test on Friday.

	The Scholastic Book Fair begins on Monday, Nov. 29!

Movie Night on December 10! Meet us at the Trussville Regal Cinemas to see The Voyage of the Dawn Treader!


Continue to check your child’s agenda and binder. Students need to get their number of checks signed by a parent/guardian over the weekend.

Visit our Class Website at www.teamfifth.weebly.com
Student Bloggers This Week:

Lauren Motes

Ericson Howard


	Spelling Words

       jewel            kingdom

      gasoline          factory

       garage          tropical

      pajamas         estimate

     tomorrow         humidity

      Chicago           bulletin

      carnival           elegant

     illustrate          census

      terrific          celebrate

      operate           celery



	
	


